Mongofre, the 17th March 1977

Mr. Rcbert B MaCNeills

President,

"E1i Lilly International Corporation",
Indianapolis, Indiana 46206

Dear Mr. MacNeill,

Back in Menorca I wish to thank you for the time you spent
talking with me in Indianapolis.

I know that Madrid has aent to your office , duly signed, the
agreement that you have proposed to us. They sent a lot of
material, too, and are expecting something to send the substance
that has to be investigated.

From Indianapolis I went to Mexico where everything has calmed
and I hope that this quietness will last in the Seguridad Social.

If , by chance, you come to Europe, please let me know it in
advance, as I should be delighted to have you in our house by
the sea in Menorca.

Thanking you again, I remain,

Very truly yours,

p/S.- My address: "Mongofre Nou!' = Isla de Menorca (Spain)
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